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                                                                                                                                Thursday 8th April 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you and your children have had an enjoyable break.  As we prepare for children to return to school for what will hopefully be a full Summer term, please could I ask you to continue to be vigilant and follow the current Covid-19 guidance.  
As you are aware, if a child tests positive for the virus Public Health England advises that the other children and adults in their class bubble should immediately self-isolate.  As you know this is very disruptive for all the children and families in the bubble, despite the remote education systems we have in place.
We continue to try to keep transmission down by maintaining all the health and safety rules we have had in place since last year.  These will continue for the time being and, almost certainly, until the end of this school year.  Please read the letter attached from Dr Rupert Suckling, the Director of Public Health in Doncaster, who explains why schools should continue to keep up these important protective measures.
Please support the school and all families by:
· Wearing a mask or face covering on the school site and outside at all times.
· One adult only to drop off/collect.
· Follow the one-way system.
· Bring your child and collect as close to the times as possible.
· Do not stand in groups and maintain social distancing.
· If your child has symptoms make sure they stay at home and book them in for a test.  Remember Lateral Flow Tests are not to be used to test Primary age children.
· Please report all pupils’ test results – positive or negative – to the school.
In light of the continued transmission of the virus in schools, it is unlikely that before or after school clubs will restart at any point this half term.  However, I will send further information about clubs, parents’ meetings and other arrangements for Summer term later next week, after the government announcement about the next stage of the road map.
Thank you for your continued support.  
We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Monday 12th April.
Yours sincerely, 
Mr. J Bullock
Head Teacher
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image1.png




image2.png
N Q@\K\*Wao

)
e P i T, |0 Partners P §
Healthy Learning Th ﬁ"’ Fearning Trusl. S in Lean“ng thl‘lve
Healthy Lives < Teaching School Alliance 4

our g™





image3.png
DONCASTER
STORIES





image4.png
The YER
Rose ll&q’)

Learning Trust




